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Status of spruce planting in the Northeast

The current status of the planting of spruce in the Northeast was sur-
veyed this spring by a written inquiry to the responsible officer in each
State. The questions related to quantity of production, source of seed and
planting instructions.

The results, in general, were:

1.25 million spruce seedlings produced in 1957 of which 57%
was white spruce and 43% Norway spruce. An unknown but
substantial quantity of the white spruce is used for the
production of Christmas trees.

2.The trend is toward tighter control of seed source documen-
    tation and toward the use of "home state" seed rather than
    seed from out-of-state sources.

3.Planting instructions including a check on the site condi-
     tions are commonly provided by service foresters.

Maine: All proposed planting sites are examined by State Service Foresters
before tree species is granted for reforestation.
Maryl and: All planting sites are examined by a Department Forester before
trees are granted for reforestation. Trees are free providing an agreement is
signed which prohibits any resale and agrees area will remain in trees for a tim-
ber crop (no time limit specified).

Massachusetts: All planting sites are inspected by forester before tree
orders are accepted.

New Jersey: No orders for trees accepted unless a Department Forester has
inspected site and made a planting plan.

New York: Advice of District Foresters recommended.
Pennsylvania: Advice of District Foresters offered if land owner desires.

Application for trees includes description of planting site.
Rhode Island: Service Forester inspects all planting sites insofar as is

practical.
Vermont: County Foresters attempt to check all planting sites before owner

orders trees. Tentative key to planting sites keyed to drainage., texture., soil
series and slope is being field tested.

More detailed results are included in tables 1-4. The Committee wishes to
thank each of the persons contributing information for their cooperation.
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